ORHAN Fundraising  Cultural Evening 2017
Please Help Us To Help The Helpless Children
 I am pleased to invite you on behalf of ORHAN Sri Lanka UK (A UK Registered Charity -Registration No. 1129702) for the Fundraising  Cultural Evening to be held on 16th September 2017 at Canons High School, Shaldon Road ,Harrow, Middlesex, HA8 6AN. Please find attached herewith our flyer for the same.
We have been running a school for children with learning difficulties in Vavuniya Sri Lanka since 2002 in the name of 'Puthuvaalvu Poonka' and have contributed £173,070.00 todate with your help  to Vavuniya for the running cost of the school.
We kindly request you to help these children, who do not have the ability to understand what their their problems are, by attending the above Fundraising Event and/or by contributing through standing order mandate which can be downloaded from our website stated below. Alternatively you may contribute directly to Vavuniya, the detail of the accounts can be seen in the 2nd website.
Please also note that our Annual Fundraising Christmas Dinner will be held on 23rd  December 2017 at Zoroastrian Centre, Rayners Lane, Harrow, Middlesex, HA2 9TL.
Our  websites :  www.orhan.org.uk   and  www. orhansrilanka.org 
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These childeren have been facing some extremely tough challenges in life to realise their dreams. We need your help in way of little contribution so that these ...


                                       Disability Is Not Inability is our motto.
Kind Regards
Sri 
Subramaniam Srikanthalingam
 (Secretary -Orhan Sri Lanka UK)
Mobile – 00447831195979
"Where there is righteousness in the heart there is beauty in the character"
A.P.J.Abdul Kalam (President of India- 2002-2007)
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